
Dear NSHA/NSHAHS Families,

Please see below for important information for scheduling and
completing paperwork for your COVID test. Note that all students and
faculty being tested MUST HAVE AN APPOINTMENT AND MUST ADHERE     
TO THEIR APPOINTMENT SCHEDULE.    The deadline for scheduling  
appointments is Wednesday, October 14th at 12pm.

CLICK HERE TO SCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT

TESTING TIMES - BY APPOINTMENT ONLY:
Thursday, October 15, 2020 1:00 pm - 9:00 pm and 
Friday, October 16, 2020 8:00 am - 1:00 pm

Location: Great Neck Synagogue Ballroom. Enter through the parking       
lot. 26 Old Mill Road, Great Neck 11023

Prior to arriving at COVID testing, you must complete payment and the
following documentation which must be brought in hard copy to your 
testing:

1) Pay online for your COVID test by clicking here. Print and bring your
receipt to your COVID test. You must pay individually for each student
being tested.
2) Make an appointment via the website by clicking here.
3) Click here to print and complete the requisition form. Bring the
completed form to your COVID test. You must complete one requisition
form per student.
4) Click here to print and complete the HIPAA Authorization form. Bring
the completed form to your COVID test. You may bring one
authorization form per family.

All students and faculty must take a PCR nasal swab COVID test which
can be done onsite during one of the above referenced testing dates.
Alternatively, students may take a PCR nasal swab test offsite not earlier
than Thursday, October 15th and submit results to Rabbi Dr. Kobrin
(testing@nsha.org) or Dr. Vitow (dvitow@nshahs.org). Rapid tests will not
be accepted.

We expect to receive the results from the onsite tests in time to reopen
our buildings on Monday, October 19th. Should there be a delay in

https://covidtest-4.youcanbook.me/
https://quickclick.com/r/6ln25
https://covidtest-4.youcanbook.me/
https://files.constantcontact.com/79e9c02b001/511a5b54-bbeb-405b-a12e-9de8965ed5fb.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/79e9c02b001/5445565d-dc33-4e61-a563-c2ac31fdf3b6.pdf
mailto:testing@nsha.org
mailto:dvitow@nshahs.org


receiving the results, we will communicate with the school community.
For all students and faculty (Toddler - 12th Grade), admission onto         
campus on October 19th is contingent upon receiving negative test        
results. Please be mindful that we will receive test results from testing
done on Thursday, October 15th prior to results from testing that is done
on Friday, October 16th.

We will follow a regular class schedule and all classes will take place
remotely during the testing dates on October 15th and 16th. Students
will be excused from classes while they are at their COVID test.

CLICK HERE TO SCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT
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